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We are thrilled to bring you exciting updates and upcoming events at the Sha-
kerag Medical Center. Our next Tenant Appreciation Event will be on Wednes-
day, October 18th from 11:30am-1:30pm. Lunch will be catered by Pizza 360 
food truck.

We’re excited to announce the upcoming launch of  our new work order sys-
tem. Our building’s website revamp is almost complete. Navigating and sub-
mitting work orders will be easier than ever. Stay tuned for detailed instruc-
tions on how to utilize this convenient tool.

The roofing replacement project, initiated on August 14th, is now underway. 
We anticipate completion around the end of  October. Should you have any 
questions or concerns regarding this project, please don’t hesitate to reach out 
to our office. Your comfort and safety are our top priorities.

As autumn approaches, Yorktown Medical Center is embracing change. Start-
ing September 15, 2023, we’re embarking on a transformation journey to re-
vamp our common areas. Expect upgraded flooring, freshly painted walls 
adorned with captivating artwork and greenery, and modernized furniture. 
Navigating the space will become even more seamless with improved signage. 
Anticipate a more inviting, contemporary, and relaxing ambiance to enrich 
your experience.

Should you come across any instances of  damage, signs of  wear and tear, or 
experience service disruptions, we urge you to reach out to our responsive 
staff. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us swiftly address any concerns, 
ensuring the continued excellence of  our facilities.
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